
Cherry, Brian K 

1/7/2011 4:35:10 PM
Brown Carol (cab@cpuc.ca.gov) (cab@cpuc.ca.gov); tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
(tdp@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: CPUC January 3, 2011 Directives in Response to NTSB Safety 

Recommendations
Should have cc'd you both.

From: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 4:31 PM

To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov

Cc: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov; Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

CPUC January 3, 2011 Directives in Response to NTSB Safety RecommendationsSubject:

Attached is PG&E's letter re CPUC January 3, 2011 Directives in Response to NTSB Safety 
Recommendations.

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations

SB GT&S 0011410
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